Notes of a Committee Meeting of the 103 Entry Association held at Watermead,
Aylesbury on Saturday, 6 Dec 2014

Present: CJW, LG, BRN, LS, MFHW, DP, MW.
Apologies: BGL, KB

1 Minutes of last meeting were accepted.
2 Matters arising from previous minutes:

Entry badge for BGL - CJW to deliver.
Window - LS/LG to action in the Trenchard Museum. Tue 16 Dec 14

3 Treasurer’s report:
Current account: £430.70
Savings £600.09
Total: £1030.39

DP audited the account post meeting.

4 Reunion 2015.
As of 6/12/14, 21 rooms have been booked. 14 left.
BN has arranged for RBL/RAFA/ Facebook adverts for the Reunion. In Dec Haltonian and will
be repeated for Feb edition.
Sunday costs. Airshow tickets can ONLY be booked on line - cost £22 each. Hospitality
package cost is still TBA. BN will confirm details when details received. All attending will be
e-mailed once package costs are confirmed.
Bar subsidy of up to £500 agreed.

5 Newsletter.
BGL has completed draft - only change is to highlight reunion on P1.

6 Ten Tors.
MFHW has had 4 responses and will update Dec/Jan with project Office. Will also try to get
more people interested. Advert is in the newsletter.

7 AOB.
CJW advised that a school website had been in touch re linking 103 site to theirs because it
provided good data/history Decision not to accept linking.
Discussion on disbandment of Entry Association - will continue for foreseeable future.

8 Next Meeting.
18 April 2015 at Four Pillars Oxford
5 December 2015 at LS, 16.00 for dinner at 19.30.

L Garden
Secretary
12 Dec 2014

Post meeting note: A vote of thanks to Les and Noreen for an excellent post meeting dinner.



